

School of Public Health 1360 Mayo Memorial Building 420 Delaware Street S.E. Minneapolis, Minnesota 55455

August 20, 1981

Dr. Ancel Keys
Professor Emeritus
Physiological Hygiene
School of Public Health
1-120 HSUnitA

Dear Ancel:

Thank you very much for your note of August 17. Indeed, Henry did tell me about the international symposium in your honor, and of the positively grand and glorious time that was had by all. I am delighted you had such a symposium, and I am certain that it was well deserved.

It sounds as though things are still going well and productively for you and that you continue to enjoy your role as a resident of two countries. I am pleased that you are able to remain as active as you are, professionally, for I am certain that you receive a great deal of satisfaction from that. I must confess, your recreational life sounds fulfilling, as well.

All my best wishes to you and your good wife for a long and continued profitable retirement. I appreciate being kept advised of your accomplishments.

Very truly yours,

Lee D. Stauffer, Dean

LDS:me

cc: Dr. Blackburn